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Your child is invited! 

Dear KS3 parent/carer, 
 
We have secured some additional funding that we would like to offer to your KS3 child to receive some online 
tutoring as part of a virtual summer school offer over one week of the summer holidays, in partnership with 
MyTutor. 
 
MyTutor’s online tuition platform is easily accessible and is staffed by bright and experienced university tutors; 
this helps to raise children’s grades and confidence. We know that regular attendance with MyTutor lessons can 
help students make excellent progress after just 10 hours of tutoring. We would love for your child to have the 
opportunity to make this progress over the summer holiday. 
 
The tutoring will be delivered as part of the National Tutoring Programme and is entirely online. This means 
that the tutoring sessions can be accessed from home using a laptop or tablet. There is no cost to 
parents/carers. Additional information can be found here, as well as in this short video. 
 
The summer school sessions will happen in 3:1 groups so that your child can have more personalised input 
with two of their peers ahead of starting Year 11. We are confident that this input will help them feel more 
confident as they go into their final academic year at Heworth Grange. 
 
The subject sessions will be for 2 hours per day for during one week of the summer holidays, equating to 10 
hours overall. Sessions will be delivered in English, mathematics, and science. There are a number of weeks 
available so that this can work around your existing plans. 
 

If you would like your child taking part in the tutoring, please complete the 
registration form at this link: https://forms.office.com/e/H1TRa41J6G 

 
Subsequent communications will come directly from myself, as well as the MyTutor team, to the email 
addresses given on the form. 
 
If you have any queries, please direct them to me via. the email address HGAtutoring@consilium-at.com, or ask 
your child to speak to me directly in school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr J Hulse 
Deputy Headteacher (Quality of Education) 
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